
March 2012  
Church Council Meeting Highlights 
Below are the highlights of the March Council Meeting.  Complete minutes are posted in the 
narthex.  (M/S/C indicates a motion made, seconded and carried) 
 
 All financial and committee reports approved. 

 
 ATC Update.  K. Hayes updated council on her conversations with Dave Davies of ATC.  

Our “file” had been closed and will have to be reopened.  K. Hayes has a new contact and 
will continue to work to come to resolution with these issues. 
 

 M/S/C:  (K. Lien, D. Repyak) to accept the recommendations as presented by the 
Confirmation Task Force and to also keep the Task Force in motion.  Confirmation Sunday 
will be Reformation Sunday, October 28, 2012. 
 

 Parsonage Update:  D. Repyak will move forward with scheduling an inspection to prioritize 
repairs and updates in preparation for new pastors residency. 

 
 Committee/Council Member Liaison.  Members of 2012:  Adult Education-G. Fruit, Health 

Ministry-J. Lewellin, Men’s Ministries-Pastor, Personnel-D. Reese, Property-D. Repyak, 
Stewardship-K. Lien, Trust Fund-D. Repyak, Worship & Music-K. Hayes & G. Fruit, Youth 
Education-J. Lewellin, Youth Ministries-J. Lewellin. 
 

 Spring Clean up set to be April 21st starting at 9:00am 
 

 D. Repyak will contact the DOT for Adopt a Highway  


